
Art exhibition
If you are still wishing to

purchase your child’s

artwork, please do so by
Friday  

Year 4 have
made  torches

in DT 

OUR SCHOOL VISION
     By our whole school community living by the Christian principles of respect, resilience, relationships, reverence and

responsibility, we will produce children ready for the next stage of their lives.
 Five Rs = Ready for Life

“I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full.”   John 10:10

French foodtasting 

 17th July 2025Dear Parents and Carers,

As we reach the end of another school year, I want to take this opportunity to reflect on what has been a truly wonderful year filled with
learning, growth, and many memorable moments.
Our pupils have worked incredibly hard across all areas of the curriculum, showing curiosity, resilience, and enthusiasm in their learning. It has
been a joy to witness their achievements and personal progress, and I am proud of every one of them. From classroom learning to creative
arts, sporting events, school trips, and performances – this year has been rich in experience and opportunity.
I would like to extend my thanks to our dedicated staff, whose commitment, passion, and tireless efforts make this school such a special place.
A thank you also goes to our parents and carers for your continued support throughout the year. Your involvement, encouragement and
partnership play a vital role in the success of our school community, and we truly value it.
As we say goodbye to some of our staff and pupils who are leaving us this year, we send with them our very best wishes for the future.
Whether they are moving on to new schools, new jobs, or new adventures, we thank them for the contributions they have made during their
time with us. You will always be part of our school family.
Wishing everyone a relaxing, safe, and happy summer holiday. We look forward to seeing you in September!
Best wishes,
Judith Bentley
Head teacher

Pizza tasting 

Diary Dates 
21  July - Year 5 non school

uniform day (Golden ticket prize) 

st

21  July - Year 6 party day st

22  July - Year 6 leavers service
- 9.30am in Church  

nd

22  July - Last day of term nd

4  September - First day back th

Year 4 Music Concert 



Last week, our incredible Year 6 students took to the stage for their leavers
production of The Island That Rocks – and what a performance it was! After

weeks of rehearsals and hard work, they delivered a show that was full of energy,
talent, and heart.

They did themselves proud, and they certainly did Miss Coogan proud too. Their
dedication and determination combined to create a performance that will be

remembered for years to come.
The whole school is incredibly proud of what they achieved – a wonderful

celebration of their time at Heckington St Andrew's and a fitting send-off as
they prepare for their next big adventure.

Bravo, Year 6!

Year 6 Production

The Island

That Rocks


